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Mark Griffon 
Mark Griffon awas nominated by President Barack Obama to the U.S. 

Chemical Safety Board in March 2010 and confirmed by the Senate in 

June, 2010. He operated a consultant business which, for the last 18 

years, focused on occupational and environmental health. His consulting 

work included large plant exposure assessments at several Department 

of Energy sites, environmental clean-up work and technical assistance 

and audits regarding industrial hygiene and health physics issues. Prior 

to his consultancy he worked at the University of Massachusetts Lowell 

Toxics Use Reduction Institute. Additionally, Mr. Griffon was appointed 

to serve as a member of the Federal Advisory Board on Radiation and 

Worker Health to advise the National Institute of Occupational Health 

on the compensation program. Mr. Griffon has a B.S. in Chemistry from 

Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute and an M.S. in Radiological Sciences from 

University of Massachusetts Lowell.


